
Our ref: TSR/SCR

13th October 2023

Dear parents/carers

Friday 20th October - Early Closure

I am writing to let you know that the school day will end at 1:15pm on Friday 20th October, which is the
start of half term. The reason for this is to say thank you to staff and students for their hard work this half
term.

If your child cannot leave school early next Friday for any reason, please email admin@fearnhill.herts.sch.uk
and we will ensure they are supervised until 3pm.

To provide for all students who receive Free School Meals, we will serve additional hot food at break time.
If your child receives Free School Meals and you would like lunch to be provided for them at 1:15pm, please
email admin@fearnhill.herts.sch.uk

In all other regards Friday 20th October will be a normal school day with students attending registration and
their first four lessons as usual.

If you have any questions or concerns, please email admin@fearnhill.herts.sch.uk

Kind regards

Tim Spencer
Headteacher

Icknield Way, Letchworth Garden City, Hertfordshire SG6 4BA
────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────
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GROWING EXCELLENCE EVERY DAY
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